
Central Ohio Emmaus Board Minutes 

July 21, 2016 

The meeting was attended by: Mary Rodman, John Connolly, Siiri McCollister, Kelli Fink, Carla Rine, Peg 

Markin, Pastor Kathy Reiff, Danny Daum, Ruth Ruskin. 

Pastor Kathy opened the meeting with devotions and prayer. Kathy Reiff moved that we approve the 

minutes from the June board meeting. Mary Rodman moved that we approve the Treasurer's Report. 

Both were approved. 

There was not a quorum present to make any decision during the meeting. 

Due to her work conflicts and travel schedule, Kelly Plikerd has resigned from her position of Worship 

Chairperson. If you have a recommendation on who might be able to fill this position, please contact 

Pastor Aaron or John Connolly. 

There are 16 men confirmed for Men's Walk #70. There are still a couple of pilgrims that are not 

confirmed at this time. Kelli will not be accepting any more applications for Walk #70. 

Mary shared that Rachel Sirca has created an Excel file from the Willing Servant Surveys. This file will be 

emailed to the board members so they can easily find contact information on those that are willing to 

serve in their area. 

There was discussion of having the Kitchen Chairperson, Carla Rine, purchase the communion elements 

for the weekend in the future. No decision was made at this time, and the decision will be made when 

the new training materials are ready to be used. 


